
From: Lisa Kus <lisakus1@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 6:04 PM 
To: City Clerk Group <cityclerkgroup@cityofgoleta.org> 
Subject: Underfunded Projects Nov 19 Council Meeting 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello.  

 

We are vehemently opposed to borrowing money to complete any priority capital 
project. 

 

We strongly urge city to re-evaluate the projects. If some need to be cancelled or scaled 
down, like the train station and project connect, so be it. 

 

We feel that the city is mismanaging our tax money. We are pleading with city staff and 
council to please hear its citizens. Developers, special interest groups seem to have the 
ear of the city instead. 

 

Maybe city needs to return grant money and cancel projects. Or re-evaluate our entire 
budget to find money. 

 

If we have to borrow money, we are completely opposed. Please do not do this. 

 

Respectfully, 

Lisa and Steve Kus 
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